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08/01/24 

 
Product Change Notice #082402 

 
 

Type of Change:    End of Life    ☐ Material Change 
    ☐ Facility Change  ☐ Process Change 
    ☐ Design Change  ☐ Other 
 
Part Series Affected: Model 711 Tap Switches (Full list of affected parts numbers included on next 
page) 
 
Description of Change: Ohmite is discontinuing our Model 711 Tap Switches 
 
Reason for Change: Ohmite is no longer able to manufacture our Model 711 Tap Switches. 
 
Expected Influence on Quality/Reliability/Performance: None 
 
Effective Date: 08/01/24 
 
Date Last Time Buy: N/A 
 
Date of Last Time Shipment: N/A 
 
Recommended Replacement: Ohmite’s other Tap Switches are still available 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further technical questions related to this PCN, please contact dchakraborty@ohmite.com. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Joe Misulonas 
Marketing Manager 
jmisulonas@ohmite.com  
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Part Numbers Affected 
 
711-10E 
711-10-T2E 
711-10-T3E 
711-11E 
711-11-T2E 
711-11-T3E 
711-3E 
711-3-T2E 
711-3-T3E 
711-4E 
711-4-T2E 
711-4-T3E 
711-5E 
711-5-T2E 
711-5-T3E 
711-6E 
711-6-T2E 
711-6-T3E 
711-7E 
711-7-T2E 
711-7-T3E 
711-8E 
711-8-T2E 
711-8-T3E 
711-9E 
711-9-T2E 
711-9-T3E 


